
JOHN CORREA
Trenton
LD 260
Dear Members of the Maine State Legislature,
I am a resident, property owner, and tax payer in Maine. I have a 35-year-old 
daughter who was raised in Maine. I would like to ensure that she will be able to 
choose to live and work in Maine and has the state constitutional right to equal pay, 
equal protection, and fair working protections under Maine law.
Please ensure these inherent rights by voting for LD 260, the Inclusive Equal Rights 
Amendment for The State of Maine,
Sincerely, John A. Correa


